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PSC Regular Meeting – Thursday, November 7, 2024  

Waste Management Matters 

US VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Public Services Commission (PSC or the 

Commission) met for its regular meeting on Thursday, November 7, 2024. 

The Public Services Commission is not funded through appropriations of the Legislature but 

through assessments of its regulated utilities, as required in Virgin Islands law.  On October 18, 

2024, the Virgin Islands Waste Management Authority (WMA) filed a Petition for 

Reconsideration of its Annual Assessment.   

At the recommendation of PSC Staff, the Commission voted to grant WMA’s Petition for 

Reconsideration. Staff will issue a schedule of briefings, to permit WMA to fully explain its 

position and to afford PSC staff the opportunity to analyze and respond prior to a formal hearing 

on this matter that will take place at the Commission’s February 2025 meeting.  

Commissioners in attendance included Chairman Pedro Williams, David Hughes, Raymond 

Williams, Clement Magras, and Laura Nichols-Samms. Ex-officio members Senator Carla 

Joseph and Senator Marise James were absent.  

For recent news releases, more information on the PSC, and easy access to information on utility 

issues visit our website at psc.vi.gov. Like our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/VIPSC1965. 
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